Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council
Modification 1 to “Proposal for Community Transportation Coordinator, ” issued by the Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council on January 4, 2013. The due date for all responses to the Request for Proposals is revised and extended by 10 days. Completed proposals must be received by received by 4:00 p.m. EST on February 14, 2013 at the office of the Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council. One original, five (5) copies and one electronic copy on CD or DVD of the proposal must be submitted. All other requirements published regarding this RFP remain the unchanged.

Request for Proposals may be obtained from the contact listed below or electronically at http://www.swflregionalvision.com/TD_RFP.html.
Questions about this RFP must be submitted in writing via email and must be received by the Agency contact listed above before January 18, 2013. Written responses to frequently asked or general questions will be posted on SWFRPC’s website at: http://www.swflregionalvision.com/TD_RFP.html.
